2023 Reunion: Black Alumni Brunch & Bubbly

October 26, 2023

Freeman Black alumni traveled from near and far for Brunch and Bubbly and were
welcomed back to campus for Homecoming 2023. There was plenty of great
conversation, networking with current students - and of course it wouldn’'t be New
Orleans without great food and music. Attendees were greeted by Dean Paulo Goes
and Associate Dean of EDI, Erick Valentine. Alumni are already looking forward to
being back on campus next year!


https://freemannews.tulane.edu/2023/10/26/2023-reunion-black-alumni-brunch-bubbly
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